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Helloworld Limited appoints new Chief Financial Officer 

 

Helloworld Limited (ASX:HLO) today announced the appointment of Michael Burnett as Chief 

Financial Officer (CFO) effective from Monday, 11 April 2016. 

An accomplished CFO with over 20 years’ experience in senior financial roles, Michael most recently 

held the role of CFO of Transurban North America and has also held senior roles at CSL Limited and 

PwC.  He is an experienced finance executive with strong and established credentials in directing 

finance teams, streamlining financial systems, cashflow management and business improvement. 

Chief Executive Officer and Managing Director, Andrew Burnes said Michael’s strong financial and 

commercial acumen had made him a stand out candidate for the role. 

“Michael has extensive experience in the management of all aspects of the finance function and I 

believe that his contribution will support the growth of our business and he will make a great 

addition to the HLO leadership team” said Mr Burnes. 

ENDS 

 

About Helloworld Limited 

 Helloworld Limited (ASX: HLO) is a leading Australian based travel distribution company, 
comprising retail travel businesses, destination management services (inbound), air ticket 
consolidation, wholesale, corporate and online operations. This includes “helloworld”, 
Australia’s largest network of franchised travel agents, as well as our Corporate, Associate 
and Affiliate networks, Qantas Holidays, Go Holidays in New Zealand, AOT Inbound, ATS 
Pacific, QBT, Sunlover Holidays and Insider Journeys  

 “helloworld” is a nationwide network of independently owned and operated retail travel 
agencies offering Australian and New Zealand travellers outstanding service, and the best 
value, tailor-made leisure and corporate travel experiences  

 HLO has over 2000 staff located in Australia, New Zealand, Fiji, the USA, South East Asia, 
India and UK/Europe  
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